
 

 

HPHC DMV: Passing of our Beloved Brother Antonio Betancourt 
 
Achille Acolatse 
October 3, 2022 
 

  

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

  
Our beloved brother Antonio 
Betancourt ascended to the spirit world 
tonight, October 3rd at 8:55PM.  
 

Let us offer our sincere prayers for 
Antonio’s victorious transition to a new 
eternal life in the spiritual world and let us 
offer our heartfelt support to his family. 
 

Details about vigil prayer and Seonghwa 
will be sent soon. 
 

Thank you so much for your prayers. 
 

Sincerely, 
  

--Pastor Achille Acolatse 
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